Orthodox Christian Prison Ministry
theocpm.org

One Million Publications distributed to
prisoners over the last 20 years

Two Million Icon Prayer Cards distributed over
the last 20 years

6,602 Personalized letters sent and
received in 2021

46,047 Bible studies, daily readings,
and spiritual reflections sent in 2021

More than 700 Prisoners baptized
into the Orthodox Faith

We Respond to Every Letter From a Prisoner

OCPM sends thousands of personalized letters known as “visit by mail” that
directly address each prisoner’s unique situation and spiritual needs. On
average, a prisoner will receive correspondence from OCPM 120 times per
year-every three days. In addition to letters, OCPM also sends Bibles, spiritual
books, icons, pamphlets, and the Dynamis newsletter. We understand prisons
have various and stringent rules for mail, so OCPM is careful that all of our
materials adhere to these guidelines.

For prisoners wishing to correspond, please
reach us at: PO Box 277, Rosemount, MN 55068

Orthodox Catechism And Education
Self-Directed Study Course

OCPM offers a 12-part course of study in Orthodox Christian theology
as an introduction to the Orthodox Faith and preparation for Baptism
and Chrismation. Each course uses materials published by OCPM,
which we send freely to anyone in prison wishing to enroll.

St. Athanasius Academy of Orthodox Theology

OCPM is honored to be in partnership with the St. Athanasius Academy
of Orthodox Theology, an academic community of the Antiochian
Orthodox Christian Archdiocese of North America. Students who are
ready to take their education and their faith to the next level can earn
a Bachelor’s-level degree in Orthodox Theology entirely from prison.



